
 

  

 
 
 
A letter to our patients.  
 
Hebert Medical Group is Now Louisiana ENT Specialists. 
 

Dear Patient, 
 

We are excited to share important news regarding the evolution of our practice and the 
changes we are making to better serve you, our valued patient.  
 
Our practice recently joined Louisiana ENT Specialists, a leading network of premier 
ENT practices in the state of Louisiana. As November 30, 2024, this website will 
automatically re-route to www.LENTS.com 
 
Louisiana ENT Specialists has serviced patients for nearly 50 years and provides the 
highest quality care for sinus, allergy, hearing services, facial plastics and all aspects of 
ear, nose, and throat care.  
 
You will continue to receive the same excellent clinical care you know and expect from 
us.  
 
Thank you for trusting us with your ENT care. We are here to serve you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard L. Hebert, MD 
 


